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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Next shot scheduled for June 1, 2022 at RCQ 
1 message

Wayne Stoughton <Wayne.Stoughton@martinmarietta.com> Fri, May 27, 2022 at 6:56 AM
To: ken bishop <ken@kidlynx.com>, "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Cc: David Chelgren <Dave.Chelgren@martinmarietta.com>, Jeff Jacoby <Jeff.Jacoby@martinmarietta.com>, Jessica
Thomas <Jessica.Thomas@martinmarietta.com>, "Miller, Matthew" <MMiller@swenergy.com>

Good Morning Mr. Bishop,

 

The next blast is being scheduled for Wednesday June 1st, 2022.  This is a production shot on the North West end of
Bench 5.  Pending weather and or mechanical issues we are planning on a shot time of Noon on Wednesday.  We will
contact you an hour before shot time.

 

Have a Great Memorial Weekend,

 

Wayne Stoughton

Manager, Red Canyon Quarry| Rocky Mountain Agg District

Martin Marietta

3131 Barrett Road, Colorado Springs, CO 80926

t. (719) 629-8372

e. wayne.stoughton@martinmarietta.com

www.martinmarietta.com
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